
 
Welcome to all our new students and parents, the weekly bulletin is sent out at the end of each week and contains important messages, 
letters, other information from school and also information  / events from our wider community. The weekly bulletin can always be found 
on the letters page of the website as well: https://langtreeschool.com/bulletin-and-letters/ 

Should you change address / phone number / email address at any point during your child’s time at Langtree School please do remember 
to email office@langtreeschool.com to let us know (please ALWAYS include your child’s full name in any correspondence with us). 

 

All Years: I hope you all had a great summer and are looking forward to the new academic year.  I thought it would be useful to remind 
you of the necessary equipment your child needs to have in school to assist them with their learning. If there are any problems with pur-
chasing these items, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Head of Year. We look forward to seeing your children on Monday.  
Kind regards, Ms Burman 

GENERAL EQUIPMENT REQUIRED EVERYDAY 
All students should have writing materials in school as well as the correct exercise and text books required for each lesson. 
Pen – black ink and spare pen  Pen – green ink  Highlighter pen  Pencil and Pencil sharpener 
Ruler      Rubber   Scientific calculator  Protractor 
Pair of compass’ (one)   Student Handbook  Individual reading book Glue stick 
Scissors     Colouring Pens  3.5mm Headphones  Pack of Tissues 
Mini White Board and Dry Wipe Pen Apron and tea Towel for Food tech lessons  (Tippex solutions are NOT permitted) 

Mobile phones should be switched off and kept in bags or lockers. 

Chewing gum is not permitted in school. 

No individual music players are permitted in school. 

Earphones should not be worn around the school.  

 

Year 7 Cashless Catering: If you have given consent for biometrics (finger print) access to cashless catering these will be taken next 
week. In the mean time students will be able to use cash to purchase food at the canteen during week commencing 5th September. If you 
have not given consent for biometrics your child can still use the system if you wish them too. A PIN can be given to these students, 
please email office@langtreeschool.com  

Year 7 Parent Pay accounts: Information about the online payment system (including Cashless Catering accounts) will be emailed out 
during week commencing 5th September. 

London to Brighton Charity Ride: Miss Painter is  riding from London to Brighton on the 11th September 2022 to raise some money 
for an amazing charity close to my family. The charity is called Wyfold riding for the disabled. They aim to help disabled children and 
young adults with their physical and social skills through the art of horse riding. My mum (and I during the holidays) have been           
volunteering with this charity for over 20 years so it is super important to our family. If anyone would like to make a small donation I 
would be very grateful. https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/jessica-painter1 

Vacancies at Langtree School: We are looking for a Pastoral Assistant (maternity cover) and Teaching Assistants, full details and an 
application form can be found: https://langtreeschool.com/vacancies/ 
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Weekly Bulletin and Letters: https://www.langtreeschool.com/letters/ 

Transport to School—BUSES INFORMATION: 
Oxfordshire School Transport information and timetables can be found HERE. 

Public Buses: Thames travel Timetables can be found HERE. 
Public Buses: Thames Travel BB3 Timetable can be found HERE. 

Week Commencing  

Monday 

5th September 2022 

If you have any safeguarding concerns regarding a child please contact: Ms Burman, Deputy Head Teacher and Designated Safeguarding Lead sburman@langtreeschool.com   
Ms Wood, SENCo and Deputy Safeguarding Lead swood@langtreeschool.com Mrs Belcher, Head of Year 7 & 8, and Deputy Safeguarding Lead bbelcher@langtreeschool.com   
For further information on Safeguarding please read our Safeguarding Policy in the school website  
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